



July 25, 2012

Office of the President

AUG 1 2012

University of Oregon

Dr. Michael R. Gottfredson President University of Oregon 1226 University of Oregon Eugene, OR 97403-1226

Dear President Gottfredson:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, this is to inform you that at its July 9-11, 2012, meeting, the Commission accepted the University of Oregon's Spring 2012 Ad Hoc Self-Evaluation Report which addressed Recommendation 2 of the Spring 2011 Year One *Mission and Core Themes* Peer-Evaluation Report. The request for this report was the subject of Commission correspondence dated August 12, 2011.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a rewarding academic year.

Sincerely,

Sandra E. Elman

President

Esta Maria de Caracia de la composició de Esta de la composició de Esta de la composició de Esta de la composició de la

SEE:rb

cc: Dr. David R. Hubin, Senior Assistant to the President Mr. Matt W. Donegan, Board President